
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT 
October 28, 2020 

 
The Communications Committee has done well in 2020 and will end the year with a net profit of $374.26.  As a committee, we 
determined we would donate $100 to Mid-Ohio Foodbank due to the critical need and $50 to the LTCA (Little Turtle Civic 
Association) carrying $159.46 into 2021.  (I have confirmed with Kathi that donations may be made by the 
Communications Committee.) 

 
We added two additional advertisers in 2020 without solicitation. We were requested to allow a full-page ad in all editions for 
2021 for one advertiser.  Following a vote, this advertiser was advised we would sell her a 1/2 page ad but not a full page which 
she accepted.  Her first ad will be in the December edition. 
 
The accounting for 2020 is attached for your review.  We will continue to be self-supporting for 2021.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
B.J. Underwood 
Chairperson 
 


